
From: Jon Schoenbeck 

Sent: Friday, January 05, 2007 3:29 PM 

To: planadmin 

Subject: Condo 

 

To the Planning Commission: 

 

I am writing on behalf of my wife and me to express our opposition to 

the proposed 11 story Condominium on Stowell.   We strongly believe 

that this building will not be a fitting structure for our already heavily over-parked 

neighborhood.  We also feel that such a tall structure will detract from the more quaint 

low-rise residences in this historic neighborhood.  Please help stop this development. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jon Schoenbeck 

Mary Jo Zimmer 

2433 E. Newberry Blvd. 

 


